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Lindsay Darden

From: Lindsay Darden

Sent: Friday, July 10, 2020 11:04 AM

To: aschuelke@thomasgc.com

Subject: Shoppes at Meridian Ranch - Site Inspection 7-10-20

Attachments: 1655_001.pdf; 1656_001.pdf

Hi Al, 

It was nice speaking with you this morning.  

 

I visited the Shoppes at Meridian Ranch site and found the following: 

 

Site Plan – I marked areas where the parking spaces do not match what was graphically shown on the plan 

Elevations – The elevations we have in our approved site development plan do not match what was constructed 

Lighting Plan – New lights have been added, others are not shown where they were approved.  

 

To resolve the site plan, elevations, and lighting issues, we will require submittal of a Commercial Site Plan (COM). If you 

give me the info on who should be the contact, I can set that up and send out a submittal request for the revised 

drawings.  

 

Landscaping – I highlighted the general areas of the plan where I noticed that landscape materials are either missing, 

dead, or stressed. You have a landscape agreement in place with collateral so we can allow extra time if you want to see 

if the stressed material leafs back out. Alternatively, if you prefer to get the project closed out, you can go ahead and 

replace the material.  

 

Thanks, 

 

 

WE NEED YOUR INPUT: The County is in the process of drafting a new Master Plan for the long term future of our 

community and are seeking you input regarding the proposed placetypes via a questionnaire. Placetypes are used to 

help define different areas of the County based on development type, shared neighborhood character, and other natural 

features.  Please watch a the short educational video on the draft Placetypes and fill out the questionnaire which can be 

found here: https://elpaso.hlplanning.com/pages/placetypes-outreach--el-paso  

 

 

 

Lindsay Darden 

Planner II 

El Paso Planning & Community Development  

2880 International Circle  

Colorado Springs, CO 80910  

(719) 520-6300 (Main)  

(719) 520-6302 (Direct)  
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NOTE: In an effort to be respectful of the health of our employees, family, and all citizens in El Paso County, we have 

closed our doors to the public until at least April 30th. During this timeframe we will be making every effort to operate 

"business as usual". All phone calls and emails will be returned, projects reviewed, and necessary meetings held via 

conference call. Thank you for your patience. Be safe!  

 

To review all El Paso County projects go to: https://epcdevplanreview.com/ 

PERSONAL WORK SCHEDULE 

Monday - Friday, 7:30 am to 4:30 pm  

DEPARTMENT HOURS  

Monday - Friday, 7:30 am to 4:30 pm 
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